
 

 

Temple Beth David’s  October, 2011 Lifelong Learning 
 

• Community and Connection:  Choose your special 

mitzvah and deepen your connection to our community 

 

• Sukkot and Shemini Atzeret Learning:  The 

importance of water in Judaism and how the Torah 

sheds light on current ecological concerns 
 

In Tishrei  (Sep. 29th - Oct. 28th) This year we will explore traditional and non-traditional paths to 

enhancing our spiritual lives.  Learning to read Torah with compassion, meditation through prayer, 

music, and silence, creative expression, movement, social activism, community, environmental 

awareness, and even food, will be some of the paths we will walk together.  There are many and 

varied authentic ways to be Jewish, with deep rooms in the Tradition.  Last year we looked outward 

and to our historic past, this year we will seek to find the pathways that nurture our inner lives. 

  

Community and Connection: Beginning in Tishrei, discover the special way you can volunteer to 

help sustain our community, choose your special mitzvah and deepen your connection to the people 

who are Temple Beth David.  Schedule a meeting with Rabbi Berg or contact our Temple 

Administrator, Maria Dewhirst to make your wishes known! 

  

On Shabbat, October 15th, after kiddush in our Sukkah, and in honor of Sukkot and Shemini Atzeret, 

we will explore the importance water plays in our Tradition, its importance to the State of Israel, and 

how Torah and our evolving Tradition shed light on current ecological concerns relating to water.  

Rabbi Berg will facilitate our community learning. 


